
FIRST MEETINGS AND PUBLIC EXAMINATIONS—continued
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Debtor1! Kane.

Rye, Robert

Schulz, George
Eugene

Sparks, Arthur
'Matthews

.

Woodhead, Ernest
Edwin

Hawkins, John
-Williams (trading
as Hawkins and
Co.)

Williams, Thomas ..

Briggs, Lavinia

Betts, Edwin Richard

Address.

34A, Bailway-arches, Ann-
street, West-street, Mile
End, and 178, Southgate-
road, both in Middlesex

3, Tredegar-road, Bow, in
the county of London

2 and 49, Caroline-street,
Camden Town, in tli'e
county of London

10, Gray's-inn-square, in
the county of London

Wooburn Green, in the
county of Buckingham,
and of Cookham Rise, in
the county of Berks

296, St. Helens-road, Pcn-
nington, Leigh, in the
county of Lancaster,
lately residing and carry-
ing on business at Mather
House Farm, Lowton, in
the said county

36, Drewton-street, in the
city of Bradford •

9, Hereford-road, Horn-
lane, Acton, Middlesex

Description.

Wheelwright and
Van Builder

Enquiry Agent ...1

Builder and Con-
tractor

Solicitor

Builder and
Market Gar-
dener

Labourer, lately
a Farmer

i

Dressmaker, a
Spinster

i
Builder

Court.

High Court of
Justice in
Bankruptcy

High Court of
Justice in
Bankruptcy

High Court of
Justice in
Bankruptcy

High Court of
Justice in
Bankruptcy

Aylesbury

Bolton

Bradford

Brentford

i.

No.

194
of 1901

282
of 1901

278
of 1901

183
of 1901

1
of 1901

9
of 1901

23
of 1901

4
of 1901

Date of First
Meeting.

April 3, 1901

April 3, 1901

Mar. 29, 1901

Mar. 29, 1901

Mar. 29, 1901

April 1, 1901

Mar. 29, 1901

Mar. 29, 1901

Hour.

11 A.M.

12 noon

12 noon

11 A.M.

3P.M.

3P.M.

11 A.M.

12 noon

! Date of Public
Place. j Examination.

Bankruptcy - -milo.--
ings, Carey-street,
London, W.C.

Bankruptcy - build-
ings, Carey-street,
London, W.C.

Bankruptcy - build-
ings, Carey-street,
London, W.C.

Bankruptcy - build-
ings, Carey-street,
London, W.C.

Bankruptcy - build-
ings, Carey-street,
London, WIG.

Official Receiver's
Office, Exchange-
street, Bolton

Official Receiver's
Chambers, 81,
Manor-row, Brad-
ford

Official Receiver's
Office, 95, Temple-
chambers, Temple-
avenue, E.G.

April 30, 1901

April 30, 1901

April 30, 1901

April 30, 1901

April 1, 1901

April 16, 1901

t

April 17, 1901

April 19, 1901

Hour.

11.30A.M.

12 noon

12.30 P.M.

12.30 P.M.

11 A.M.

3 P.M.

10 A.M.

1P.M.

Place.

Bankruptcy -
buildings, Ca-
rey - street,
London, W.C.

Bankruptcy -
buildings, Ca-
rey - street,
London, W.C.

Bankruptcy -
buildings, Ca-
rey - street,
London, W.C.

Bankruptcy -
buildings, Ca-
rey - street,
London, W.C.

County Hall,
Aylesbury

Court - house,
Mawdsley
street, Bolton

County Court,
Manor - row,
Bradford

Townhall, Brent-
ford

Date of Order,
Ifany,

for Summary
Administration.

• •

Mar. 18, 1901

Mar. 18, 1901
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